
 
 

 
Cabot Pre-K is excited to announce February 4, 2025 
as the “Pre-K Round-Up date” for pre-kindergarten 
students applying for the 2025-2026 school year. 

 
At the Round-Up you will: 

• Pick up a Pre-K application packet for your child 
• Meet Family Liaison and share contact information 
• You will schedule an appointment time to return your completed 

packet and all required documents 
• You are not registering your child for Pre-K this day 

 
• If you are unable to attend the Round-Up, you may send a 

family member or friend to pick up your packet or you may 
pick up a packet beginning February 5th, at the Central 
Administration office @ 602 N Lincoln St. 

 
Please understand this does not automatically guarantee your 
child a Pre-K spot. All applicants will be notified of their status 
beginning in May after applications have been verified and processed. 
The Pre-K program is income based and a sliding scale is used to 
determine eligibility for grant or tuition assistance. 

 

 

Eligibility 

*Must be a resident in the 
Cabot School District 

*Child must be 4 years old by 
August 1, 2025 

*Our Pre-K program is income based 
using the Federal Poverty Level 
guidelines to determine tuition 

 
Pre-K Locations 

 
* Pre-K will be relocating into 2 new 
buildings for the 2025-2026 school year: 
Pre-K North and Pre-K South. Pre-K 
students will be placed in these buildings 
according to the current boundary zones 
for middle school and junior high. 

* Cabot Pre-K North 
1348 Main St 

Austin, AR 72007 

 
* Cabot Pre-K South 

25 Panther Trail 
Cabot, AR 72023 

                
                Pre-K Department 

501-843-3336 ext 1014 

Suzie Kelley – Director of Pre-K 
Suzie.kelley@cps.k12.ar.us 

Eva Zweifel –Pre-K Specialist 
Eva.zweifel@cps.k12.ar.us 

 

2025-2026 Pre-K Round-Up 

    What: Pre-K Round-Up 
 
Where: Veterans Park 

     Event Center  
508 N. Lincoln St 
Cabot, AR 72023 

 
When: February 4, 2025 

Time: 10:00 a.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
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